
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Wednesday,	10	May	2017	
10:44:39	AM	
	
Dear	IPART	
	
I	am	writing	with	regard	to	the	price	that	is	paid	via	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	for	
electricity	generated	by	domestic	photo-voltaic	panels,	or	rooftop	solar.	
I	support	the	implementation	of	a	fair	price	for	solar	power	generated	in	this	
way.		Electricity	retailers	should	be	required	to	offer	a	feed-in	tariff	that	closely	
tracks	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.		There	are	obvious	benefits	to	the	
electricity	network	from	the	contributions	made	by	rooftop	solar	PV	generation,	
as	well	as	health	and	important	environmental	benefits	from	moving	away	from	
dirty	coal-powered	electricity	generation.	
I	believe	it	is	important	that	a	minimum	feed-in	tariff	should	be	regulated	rather	
than	merely	recommended.		Retailers	should	be	required	to	pay	a	fair	price	for	
the	electricity	contributed	to	the	network	by	domestic	photo-voltaic	panels.	
Thank-you.	
Yours	sincerely,	
Riki	Davidson	
	
Riki	Davidson		
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